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From: Perlas, Char 
To: AllMailboxes 
Subject: 6-30-21 All College Update: Lava Fire and Reopening 
Date: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 11:25:30 AM 

Hello Siskiyous, 

Unfortunately, it looks like containment of the fire has actually decreased from 20% to 19% 
and that the Lava fire has grown to over 17,000 acres. Please send positive thoughts to all of 
those impacted. 

As a result of the continued fire activity, the campus will remain closed and will re-open 
(hopefully) on Tuesday July 6th. Tuesday July 6th was also supposed to be our 'Welcome back 
to campus, re-opening (from COVID) day' but will now be postponed until Monday, July 12th. 
Due to the campus being closed, our meeting regarding changes in safety protocols will be 
postponed until next week. When many of us return on Tuesday, July 6th, please continue to 
follow our established safety protocols. 

I want to thank everyone for your patience and resiliency as we are once again challenged by 
external forces. Stay diligent, informed and safe. 

Everyone, please take care. 

Char 

Char Perlas, PhD MPA MS 
Acting Superintendent/President 
Vice President of Academic Affairs 
College of the Siskiyous 
800 College Ave. 
Weed, CA 96094 
(530) 938-5201 

College of the Siskiyous Vision 
Transforming students' lives through lifelong learning and success. 
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